
Public Comments

No. Comment Comment Date

1

ConocoPhillips Company and Burlington Resources Oil Gas LP submit the following comments to this 
proposed Application for Permit to Drill:

1. ConocoPhillips and Burlington Resources have substantial concerns about Bison Oil Gas, LLC’s 
spacing and increased density application in Docket No. 170300155 due to the request for an 
allowance of up to 16 wells (including this Application for Permit to Drill) for Section 13, Township 3 
South, Range 66 West and Section 18, Township 3 South, Range 65 West, 6th P.M.This area of the 
basin does not support the need for 16 wells and such a request should be analyzed thoroughly to 
determine whether Waste, as defined by the Oil and Gas Conservation Act, will occur.

02/10/2017

Total: 1 comment(s)

The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.
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